
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 13, 1992 

Dear Bob: 

I just finished looking over the voting records 
for the last year and I wanted to thank you for 
being among my very strongest supporters on 
Capitol Hill. On many tough votes, you were 
willing to support our efforts to pass sound 
legislation and to oppose legislation that would 
be detrimental to our country. 

Thank you again for your consistent and loyal 
support last year. I look forward to continuing 
to work with you during the year ahead. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Republican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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